
 

                
 

 
INVITATION 

 

“Let Girls be Girls”  
Joining efforts to eliminate harmful practices 

 

Tuesday 14 January 2020 
3.30 pm - 5 pm  

Venue: XXV, E bldg, Palais des Nations 
 

With the participation of  
Norway’s Minister of International Development, Mr Dag Inge Ulstein 

 

Moderator: Monica Ferro, Director, Geneva Office, UN Population Fund 
 
On 14 January, Norway, together with partners, will launch a Strategy to Eliminate Harmful Practices 2019-
2023, covering child marriage, female genital mutilation (FGM) and son preference. It’s high time to 
strengthen efforts to eliminate harmful practices, and efforts must be based on the protection of human 
rights and promotion of the rights of children and women, including sexual and reproductive health and 
rights (SRHR). We hope you will join us for the discussion! Register by email to: Norway.Geneva.Events@mfa.no  

https://www.regjeringen.no/contentassets/fc55501761024732bc7b13d82346e313/eleminate_harmful_practices.pdf
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